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17 October 2022 
 
 

Melva Hobson 
mail@oscar.org.au  

 
 

Dear Melva, 

 
Thank you for your recent correspondence.  
 
For the most part, the questions you have asked are best directed to Sunshine Coast 
Airport, who will be able to provide site and planning details in their capacity as the 
developer of the Precinct within which Turbine is to be delivered.  
 
Turbine does not have a CEO; however, I am the Chair of the Turbine Board and would be 
happy to meet with you to discuss the Project.  
 
Feel free to contact me on the details below.   

 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 

Mark Peters  
Chair 
Turbine Sunshine Coast Ltd 
 
Email:  mark.peters@amgc.org.au 
Phone: 0427 835 816  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


